
 

 

ACTON STORM TANKS  
 
We are continuing to make good progress at our Acton Storm Tanks site. We are now moving into 
the concluding phases of our works which include A&L works as well as final snagging and 

caretaker operations.  
 
As we move into these final stages the team will be removing the welfare cabins from site. The 
cabins are shown in white on the photo below.  
 

 
 
  

January 2023 

Duration of work 

• Week commencing 22 January to 29 January 2024  
What to expect 

• Crane arrival on site 

• Removal of welfare cabins 

 

 
 
 
What will we do 

• Tell you if our plans change 

• We will monitor noise levels 

• Keep any disruption to a minimum  

 

To ensure the safe removal of these cabins there will 
be a small 40t mobile crane on site and there will be 
numerous articulated wagon movements throughout 
the week. These are not abnormal loads which 
should minimise any disruption.  
 
The small generator that is on site will stay in place 
until Spring 2024. When we have a confirmed date 
for the removal of this will we notify you.  
 
We are planning on holding a Community Liaison 
Working Group meeting in February 2024 to provide 
you with more information of the final stages of our 
work. When the date for this meeting has been 
confirmed we will let you know.  
 
 

 



 

 

 
Our normal working days will continue from Monday to Friday and works will be carried out during 
core working hours. To ensure our work can be carried out safely we may need to work outside of 
these hours. We will only do this with the necessary permission and consents from the local 
authority. 
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you and encourage anyone who 
has any queries or concerns regarding our works on our Carnwath Road Riverside site to please 
contact the Tideway Helpdesk on 0800 030 8080 or at helpdesk@tideway.london.  
 
Some people are affected more than others by construction work such as noise and vibration. If 
you feel you may be affected by any of Tideway’s work, including these activities, contact the 
Helpdesk - helpdesk@tideway.london - to discuss the support available through the Independent 
Compensation Panel process.  

 
 

Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or 
large print. Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 
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